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1910-1943Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia
Correspondence re various cases 
including Indians in various 
agencies
Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia
Correspondence re infractions 
under the Game Act (including 
trapline disputes) (Maps)
Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia
Correspondence re sale of liquor 
to Indians, including Rex vs Mason 
and Rex vs Enders

Law Enforcement
*[Restricted 
Not filmed

1928-1930
Law Enforcement

1943,1946
Law Enforcement

*[Restricted 
Not filmed

Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia 
Correspondence and evidence re 
charges against A.H. Lomas, Indian 
Agent of Cowichan Agency for 
embezzlement of funds from timber 
dues

1930-1932
Law Enforcement

Inspector of Indian Agencies - Law 
Enforcement - Okanagan - 
Depositions and correspondence re 
1906 murder of Johnny Nichols 
(Cabbage)
Indian Commissioner for British 
Columbia
Kwawkewlth Agency - Correspondence 
re potlach (including poice 
reports)

1910

1929-1939
Law Enforcement


